
 
 

Report to Mayor and Council 

 

 

Rounds 

April  YTD 

2015  1,967  2,443 

2016  1,683  2,714 

2017  2,375  3,593 

2018  1,236  1,539 

                                           2019                 1,818               2,281 

          2020          795         1,389 

 

 

April has been a challenging month as it has been for everyone.  We were able to open 

for most of the month for walking only in April.   While this is not ideal it was at least 

something.  Golf carts were made available beginning May 1st, 1 person per cart.  All 

carts are sanitized after each use using the CDC recommended mix.  Tee times are 

currently 20 mins, I started with 20 min tee times to ensure that there would be enough 

carts available.  Based on how the last 2 weeks have gone I believe we can started to 

move to 15 mins tee times which will result in an extra tee time per hour. 

 

All leagues have been postponed until June 1st or until the Governor rescinds the ban on 

organized sports leagues/competitions stated in the current Stay Safe Order.  Also all 

Golf Outings are postponed until further notice. 

 

We are planning to open Hole #14 for play Memorial Weekend.  


